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Have a fab weekend 

 

C.Marston 

 

 

Highlight of the Week 

Class 1 -The children have now done a whole week at school and 

they’ve settled in so well! This week, the children really enjoyed 

walking around the school, meeting all the other pupils and 

saying hello to all of the staff! 

Class 2- The Year 1 and 2 children became computer 

programmers using Scratch. In this prog, they operated a sprite 

to make him dance.  

Class 3 - Year 3 and 4 this week looked at maps and the physical 

and human features that influenced invasions! 

Class 4 – As well as The Kent Test for some, all the children loved 

their art lesson this week but most of all, they loved PE in the 

rain! Muddy puddles!! 

What a great first week – well done, everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

12th September at 5:00 – Year 7 School 

Applications meeting on Zoom 

22nd September – school photographer in 

school for individual and sibling photos 

29th September – Bishop Rose visiting the 

school as part of our 150th anniversary 

4th October – Space Day (whole school 

learning about space) 

17th October – Black History Week 

21st October – Show Racism the Red Card 

Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

EYFS Everybody! 

1 Buddy 

2 Jacob C 

3 Sophia  

4 Arla 

5 Gracey 

6 India 

Well done to our Stars this week! 

You’ve all been awarded 3 points 

on our Arbor App! 

IN GOD’S EYES, EVERYONE IS 

SPECIAL 

Our Learning Values 

Positive Resourceful

 Innovative Determined      

Engaged 

 

 

Absences 

Please report any absence to 

Mrs Ling in the office, not the 

class teacher. 

Thank you 

 

On behalf of everyone here at 

Monkton Church of England 

Primary School, we would like to 

send our sincere condolences to 

the Royal Family and friends of 

HRH The Queen.  

We would like to share with you a 
letter we received from the Queen, 
this week sent from Balmoral 
Castle and signed by the Lady in 
Waiting. The Queen worked all her 
life and is a role model who we will 
always love and cherish. 
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